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26th February, 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
Comic Relief Day – Friday 19th March 
 
On Friday 19th March, the school will be supporting ‘Red Nose Day’. 
 
We would like every child to come to school in non-uniform that day dressed in something red.  This 
could be a t-shirt, jumper, socks etc.  
 
A ParentPay donation page has been set up for Red Nose Day and it will work in the same as the 
‘Children In Need’ one set up last year. A link will be sent out to all parents which you will be able to click 
on and donate.  All your donations will go directly to Comic Relief.  Please note that we will not be able 
to accept any cash donations. 
 
Thank you, as always, for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
Adam J G Campbell 
Headteacher 
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